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First Suburbs Consortium Meeting 
     
                   January 24, 2024 
          Hosted by the City of Trotwood 
In attendance 
REPRESENTATIVES     OTHER 
J. Tim Gorman (Clayton)               Eric Walker – Consultant 
Georgeann Godsey (Harrison)   Cindy Stafford – Oakwood 
Roland Winburn (Harrison)    Richard Shaw – Huber Heights 
Danielle Bradley (Harrison)    Chad Downing – Ec. Dev. Trotwood 
Anita Kitchen (Huber Heights)   D. Williams 
Fred Aikens (Huber Heights)    Richard Dzik – Huber Heights City Mgr. 
Lisa Duvall (Kettering)    Shawn Waldman – CEO of Secure Cyber 
Norbert Klopsch (Oakwood)    Stacey Benson-Taylor – Montg. Cty. Recorder 
Steve Byington (Oakwood)    Judy Cook – Chair Emeritus 
Leigh Turben (Oakwood) 
Brenda Fry (Riverside) 
Tyna Brown (Trotwood) 
Yvette Page (Trotwood) 
Quincy Pope, Sr (Trotwood) 
Cindy Doogan (Vandalia) 
Brian Lunne (Washington Twp.) 
Keith Tilton (West Carrollton) 

 
        
Yvette Page opened the meeting 
  
A motion was made approving the October and November 23 meeting minutes.  Motion by J. Tim Gorman, 
seconded by Steve Byington -approved. 
 
 A motion was made accepting the Treasurer’s report.  Motion by J. Tim Gorman, seconded by Keith Tilton – 
approved. 
 
President Page then presented the slate of officers: 
 Chair:  Anita Kitchen, Huber Heights 
 Vice Chair:  Brenda Fry, Riverside 
 Secretary:  Georgeann Godsey, Harrison Township 
 Treasurer:  Steve Byington, Oakwood 
 At-Large Executive Member – Tyna Brown, Trotwood 
Their being no other nominations – the officers were elected, unanimously. 
 
At this time, Anita Kitchen began chairing the meeting and introduced Richard E. Shaw Jr. former City 
Councilmember from Huber Heights as our Temporary Executive Director. 
 
Trotwood presented an overview of the development happening in and around the City. 
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Rick Dzik, City Manager of Huber Heights and Shawn Waldman, CEO of Secure Cyber Defense then began a 
discussion on Cyber Attack using Huber Heights as an example. 
 
The Executive Committee will be meeting January 25th at 6:00 pm at TJ Chumps in Huber Heights to discuss 
New Membership Communities a review of the Bylaws as well as future meeting topics. 
 
J. Tim Gorman made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Tyna Brown – approved. 
 
NEXT MEETING       February 28th – City of Kettering 
 
Approved: February 28, 2024 
  
 
  
 
  
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
                                 


